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28.3.24 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 28.3.24 
 

Today is the last day of the Spring Term.  Children return to school after the holiday on Tuesday 
16th April. 
 
Year 3/4 production, ‘Pirates Versus Mermaids’:  Thank you for your support in attending the 
performances this week.  We hope you enjoyed the show!  The children in Year 3 and Year 4 did a 
marvellous job working together to act and sing their socks off!  Thank you also to all of the adults 
in school who played their part in rehearsals, with costumes and backstage too.  Mr Tull has 
begun to add photos to the website (in the News and Events section) and there is also a PDF of 
the photo montage which the children will bring home.  He will turn the page live when everything 
is uploaded, and there are some fantastic photos! 
 
During the first week of next term: 
Thursday – Year 3 trip:  Year 3 will be visiting the Fitzwilliam Museum on Thursday 18th April. 
Friday 19th April – Y6 SATs workshop:  Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are invited to 
come along to a short workshop about the upcoming Year 6 SATs at 2.45pm on Friday 19th April, 
in the Expressive Arts hall.  This workshop is a good chance to ask questions and to find out how 
best you can support your child through these statutory tests. 
 
New school lunch menu:  I have attached the new school lunch menu again, as it starts after the 
holiday, in case anyone missed it when I sent it on Monday.  A reminder also that the daily cost of 
a meal for children in KS2 goes up by 10p per meal from the Summer Term.  Children in EYFS, 
Year 1 and Year 2 still qualify for a free school meal.  
 
Sibling Rivalry:  Please see the attached poster about an upcoming 2-session workshop run by 
The Red Hen Project on ‘Sibling Rivalry’.  Details of how to sign up or find out more are on the 
poster. 
 
Wishing you a safe and enjoyable holiday! As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If 
you have any specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at 
smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk  and for anything particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate 
Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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